The Florida House of Representatives

Representative Michelle Salzman
District 1

To:  The City of Pensacola
Subj: LETTER OF SUPPORT ICO MVSKOKE PARK AMENITY DEDICATION
January 7, 2022

It brings me great pleasure to write to the city of Pensacola requesting approval of the Mvskoke Park Amenity
that has been requested by Chief Dan Helms of the Santa Rosa Creek Tribe.

This placard that will be placed in Bayview Park is a remembrance of the history of our community and how we
became the diverse and culturally rich community that we are. We should not erase the history of our ancestors,
we should celebrate it and embrace the journey. Through history, we can learn how past societies, systems,

ideologies, governments, cultures and technologies were built, how they operated, and how they have changed.
The rich history of the world helps us to paint a detailed picture of where we stand today.

I am grateful for the opportunity to have this brought before the board and am looking forward to a beautiful
unveiling in Bayview Park.

Regards,
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Representative Salzman
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